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      Classroom News 
We have had an amazing time getting to know one another 
this past month. We are getting into the groove of our 
classroom procedures and expectations. We have a busy 
month coming up, please check all the dates to remember, 
and reach out if you have any questions.  

Hearing and Vision is free of charge, and each child will 
be getting tested. This is a terrific resource that we offer 
at ABC.  

Our Halloween parade will be the same day as our 
Pumpkin Party, 10/31. It will be held at 9:15am, either 
outside or inside, weather permitting. The kiddos are 
already working on their songs in music class. The children 
are welcome to wear their costumes on that day, as long 
as there are no masks or weapons. You can save those for 
yourselves       

Our themes we are focusing on include Apples, Farm, 
Colors and Shapes, and Halloween. Letters are Hh, Cc, 
Oo, and Uu. Please refer to my lesson plans located 
outside the door for the rest of my information.  

    Miss Aleesa 

 

Dates to remember: 

Magic Mondays-10/6 and 10/20  

Chapel-10/1 and 10/15 

Early Dismissal-10/10 11:30 am 
there will be NO afternoon 

adventures 

Open House- 10/6 6pm 

Hearing and Vision-10/8 and 
10/9 

No Afternoon Adventures- 
10/23 

No School-10/24 and 10/27 

Pumpkin Party-10/31 

 

 

 

 

 ABC Preschool Office 

 779-222-4029                                        
Email: abcpreschool@sycamoreumc.org 

Please remember that we are a tree nut and peanut free facility. Our snack 
time will be from 10:25-10:35 daily. Please ensure that your child has a healthy 
breakfast to start their day!! 
                          

Do not Forget…. To check your child’s take home folder each day.  Keep what remains at 
home and if there is anything to return or sign and return, please do so.   


